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Bocce	Board	vs	Village	Staff	was	a	great	day	with	such	a	good	turnout	with	both	sides	well	represented.		Check	out	
the	photos	on	the	club’s	website	www.villagesbocceclub.com.		Everyone	was	having	so	much	fun	that	no	one	even	
thought	about	the	scores.		Everyone	played	hard	and	then	had	a	wonderful	lunch	provided	by	both	the	bocce	club	
and	Village	Staff.		Thank	you	to	those	who	worked	to	organize	and	feed	the	group.	
	
Progress	on	the	courts	is	almost	complete.		True	to	their	word	the	boards	came	off	on	November	1st.			Paul	
Andersen	reports	that	the	carpet	removal	started	on	November	5th			and	work	is	scheduled	to	be	completed	in	
about	a	week.		The	boards	have	been	refurbished	and	will	be	reinstalled.		ADA	compliant	cutouts	have	appeared	at	
the	clock	end	for	easier	access	for	players.		Work	has	begun	on	the	scoreboards	which	will	be	raised	so	the	players	



at	the	street	end	can	see	the	scores.		Stay	tuned,	let’s	see	what	happens	at	the	courts?			Again,	thank	you	to	
everyone	who	made	this	possible.		
	Check	out	photos	of	the	courts	resurfacing	on	the	club’s	website.	
	
Winter	Play-	Will	be	back	on	each	Thursday	from	noon	till	3	p.m.	for	drop-in	players	wishing	to	continue	playing	
through	the	months	of	December	and	January,	weather	permitting.	If	you’re	curious,	check	out	the	new	court	
surfaces	and	enjoy	a	friendly	game	of	bocce.		During	the	whole	month	of	February,	the	courts	start	getting	busy	
with	Boot	Camp	for	any	new	players	wishing	to	learn	how	to	play	bocce.		Boot	Camps	are	free	to	new	players,	so	
mark	your	calendars	and	tell	a	new	neighbor	or	friend	to	plan	on	attending	any	Monday	or	Saturday	from	11	a.m.	
to	12:30	p.m.	
	
Thanksgiving	is	upon	us	next	week	and	the	Bocce	Club	wishes	everyone	a	wonderful	day	with	family	and	friends.		
We	all	are	truly	blessed	and	grateful	to	live	in	such	a	wonderful	community.		Thursday,	November	22nd	is	a	day	to	
reflect	and	be	“thankful”	for	all	the	blessings	we	received	throughout	this	year.		Best	wishes	to	all!!	
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